
The World Games - Inline Hockey

CITY – COUNTRY

Birmingham, Alabama - USA

CATEGORIES

Senior Men and Women

FROM July 7
th

TO July 17
th

BULLETIN N°04

DATE 13/06/2022



GENERAL INFORMATION

Dear Sirs,

We are pleased to share with you some general information regarding The World Games that

will be held in Birmingham, Alabama, USA from 7
th

to 17
th

July 2022.

ROOMING LIST

As the BOC needs to arrange the rooms, we kindly ask you if you have any preferred option

you would like to indicate regarding the rooming, if not the BOC will arrange the rooms

themselves. Below you can find some information shared by the BOC:

1. No male and female can room in the same dorm room unless related

2. Deadline - rooming list due by June 14th - if list is not received, BOC will place

rooming list as they see fit.

3. No one should be staying over July 12
th

except for Athletes, Technical Officials, and

Team Coaches for Inline Hockey.

4. Extra officials - please pair up paid persons together so that someone from outside

your sport is not placed with you (if the unpaid person does not pay)

5. All Technical Officials will be in Blount Hall in either 2 Bedroom 2 Bath units or 4

Bedroom 2 bath units.They will have a single room but will share a unit and in the

case of 4 bedrooms unit, share a bathroom.

Andrea Fonzari Roberto Marotta

Inline Hockey Chairman                                                        Secretary General




